Presidential Transition Planning Foundation

Tuesday, January 19, 1993

Dr. Edna Saffy 4273 Point La Vista Rd Jacksonville, FL 32207

Dear Dr. Edna Saffy,

Thank you so very much for supporting my Transition efforts with your generous gift of \$100.00. Donations from committed individuals like you have made our Transition a tremendous success, just as your time, effort and financial support secured our victory this past November.

And now, with only hours to go before I assume the Presidency, I could not feel more confident and prepared to lead than I do this day.

I will never be able to properly thank you for all you have done, but I can make you a promise: that as your President I will work as vigorously and forthrightly as I possibly can to lead America to a higher ground -- a place where the common good and people come first, and the opportunity to succeed and prosper in this great democracy is shared by all Americans.

You are a true friend and I look forward with great anticipation to the tremendous contributions I know we will be making together to both our country and to our fellow Americans.

God bless you, and please accept my warmest personal regards. I remain,

Sincerely,

Bill Clinton



